
From: Christie Clark
To: Scott Stoll
Subject: RE: VECC Cost Claim
Date: May 30, 2011 9:02:00 AM

This e-mail from you will suffice for my purposes.
 
Thanks.  I will have the claims processed.
 
Christie
 

From: Scott Stoll [mailto:sstoll@airdberlis.com] 
Sent: May 30, 2011 9:00 AM
To: Christie Clark
Subject: FW: VECC Cost Claim
 
Christie:
 
I spoke with my client about the cost claims and they have no issue with the costs that
were claimed by the intervenors.  Do you need something from me on the record to this
end?
 
Scott
 
From: Donna Brady [mailto:dbrady@piac.ca] 
Sent: May 24, 2011 1:26 PM
To: OEB submissions; 'Christiane Wong'
Cc: Christie.Clark@oeb.gov.on.ca; bnoble@brantcountypower.com; Scott Stoll
Subject: VECC Cost Claim
 
On behalf of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) we have attached their cost claim
re: EB 2010-0125 Brant County Power. We apologize for our delay.
 
 
Donna K. Brady
Office Administrator
Public Interest Advocacy Centre (PIAC)
1204-ONE Nicholas Street
Ottawa, ON
K1N 7B7
(613) 562-4002 ext. 21
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